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Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Last week, we managed to raise £208 for Jeans for Genes Day – thank you to everyone who 

donated some money for this worthwhile charity. 

Next week is our Harvest celebration. Please see below for further details and list of items to 

donate. Children are very excited to present their assemblies for parents/carers. Please do come 

along and support.  

Today, I visited children in Reception and congratulated them on their positive behaviour in 

school. Those who were on the green star were awarded a special headteacher’s sticker, and it 

is wonderful to see so many of them receiving one. Well done children in Reception!  

Have a lovely weekend.  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

 

Dates for your Diary 

This half term 

 
       September 

 Tues 30th – Y3/4 Harvest at 3pm 

        October 

     Wed 1st – KS1 Harvest at 3pm              

   Thurs 2nd – Y5/6 Harvest at 3pm  

Mon 6th – Y5 Parent Meeting for Astley 

Burf Residential at 3.30pm 

Tues 7th – Y6 Parent Meeting for 

Pioneer Residential at 3.30pm 

   Tues 14th & Thurs 16th - Parents’    

Evening 

    Fri 24th  – Last Day of Half Term 

    Mon 27th  – Fri 31st – Half Term 

Term dates for the year are on the 

school website. 

        

House points award 
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Harvest 

Please join us next week for our Harvest assemblies – see dates 

opposite. As the assemblies are towards the end of the day, we 

will let parents/carers in at 2.45pm. Please come in through the 

main office. 

All donations will be sent to the local Foodbank. See the list 

below for ideas about what items to send in. Please send in 

donations on the day of your child’s assembly. 

Thank you.  

 

Attendance this week 

Class RB – 93%                                    

Class RSL – 90%                               

Class 1B – 98%                                            

Class 1/2T – 99%                                           

Class 2F – 91%                                             

Class 3/4H – 95%                                          

Class 3/4L – 85%                                          

Class 3/4N – 91%                                                

Class 5/6Ba – 88%                                        

Class 5/6Bi – 98%                                        

Class 5/6K – 94% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 93%                                             

Well done to class 1/2T for their 

99% attendance this week! 

 

Online reading 

scheme 

As you know, we have moved to an 

online reading scheme, where children 

can access books as well as audio 

versions of books. All children have 

been allocated a book to read online. 

A letter has been emailed to 

parents/carers, explaining about 

children’s passwords. If you need any 

further information or support, please 

ask at the school office.  

 

Reminder! 

Please follow our school uniform policy 

for footwear. All children should wear 

black footwear without coloured logos. 

Thank you.  

 

Well done to Travis for 

being the first person in 

school to receive a 

bronze certificate for 

gaining 100 points since 

starting in September. 

This is a wonderful 

achievement, and I look 

forward to seeing many 

more children receive 

one this term.  

Reminder! 

Please ensure that your child’s name is 

on all clothing, especially jumpers and 

cardigans. Thank you.  
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